
Do you use in-class 
polling tools?

Are you interested in
getting real-time 

feedback
during class?

Calling all Innovative Educators!

We are exploring 
the impact of 
in-class polling 
tools, and we 
need your help!
Cutting EDge is a new CTL initiative to 
help faculty explore technology and 
how it can enhance the classroom 
experience.

Interested? 
Join us for snacks & more information 
on Fri. Jan. 20, 12-1 pm or Wed. Jan. 25, 
12-1 pm in CTL boardroom (D2251) 
North Campus, or Wed. Jan. 25, 
2:30-3:30 pm in room F103 Lakeshore 
Campus.

Questions?
Contact Mark Ihnat or Heidi Marsh:

mark.ihnat@humber.ca 
416.675.6622  ext.4752

heidi.marsh@humber.ca
416.675.6622 ext.5836

From Clickers to Kahoot!


